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June 24, 2016 
 
 

 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Filing Center 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon  97301 

 
Re:   AR 579 – Amendments to Rules Regarding Adjustment of Utility Bills 
 Idaho Power Company’s Waiver of Billing Adjustments 2016 Annual Report  

 
Attention Filing Center: 
 

On June 24, 2014, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon (“Commission”) issued 
Order No. 14-230 modifying rules regarding utility bill adjustments resulting from under- or 
overbilling.  As part of that order, the Commission ordered utilities that waive a billing 
adjustment for economic reasons to file an annual report documenting the waivers and 
providing the basis for the waiver.   

 
For the 12-month period ending May 2016, Idaho Power did not waive a billing 

adjustment for economic reasons.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Regulatory Analyst Zach Harris at 208-

388-2305.   
 

      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

Lisa D. Nordstrom 
LDN:kkt 
 
cc: Maggie Brilz 
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